DGC: Explanation on un-announcing the documents of Annual General Meeting of shareholders 
On 07/06/2016, DGC announced the Explanation on un-announcing the documents of Annual General Meeting of shareholders as follows:

Annual General Meeting of shareholders 2016 of DGC was held on 02/04/2016. According to the regulations of information disclosure in the Circular No 155/2015/TT-BTC issued on 06/10/2015 by Ministry of Finance, on 15/03/2016, DGC announced the documents of Annual General Meeting of shareholders in the website of the Company (http://ducgiangchem.vb/category/quan-he-co-dong/thong-bao) and sent 01 document to Hanoi Stock Exchange. Normally, the company always follows the regulations of law, discloses information sufficiently and timely. However, while the document of Annual General Meeting of shareholders 2016 was being sent to HNX, the documents were lost.
